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AMERICAN INSTITUTE OF ELECTRICAL ENGINEERS
33 WEST THIRTY-NINTH STREET

NEwW YORK
@ 600 West PFifty-ninth Strest. TELEPHONE, 4600 BRYANT

CABLE,CYANDRIC

3l-1

April 2, 1809.

ir. R. W. Pope,
Secretary.

Dear Mr. Pope:

I enclose herewith bills received from lMr. Lambden,
Superintendent of the Fngineers' Buillding, for the use of the audi-
torium, etec. for the Joint Meeting on March 24th. These bills are
to be divided equally amongst the four societies.

Will you kindly see that this matter is taken care of?

Yours very truly,

A 4.

Chajrmen, Committee on Conservat ion.

Enecl.
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